
Subject: Re: Choice of the right recode file
Posted by Bridgette-DHS on Mon, 21 Nov 2022 16:24:21 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Following is a response from Senior DHS staff member, Tom Pullum:

I recommend that you use the KR file, in which births in the past five years are the cases. It
includes children who have died. Each birth has a variable "bidx".  The most recent birth has
bidx=1, the next most recent has bidx=2, etc. The children you want are those with bidx=1.
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